
I had the possibility to visit Obuda University for a four month exchange programe as a PhD 

student in the framework of Erasmus Mobility Programme. Even though I have another experience 

in studying abroad—as I was a Master student at Vrije Universiteit in Amsterdam—I found the 

Hungarian experience absolutely valuable and necessary. Those four months I spent in Budapest 

count as one of the best experiences I ever had through my life. I found a very warm and friendly 

environment in Keleti Faculty.  

My research supervisor was Ms.Kornelia Lazányi who has been more than a supervisor. I am deeply 

grateful to her for being an absolute inspiration to me. I also had the opportunity of meeting other 

international PhD students and make great friends.  

Obuda University has a pleasant academic environment. It provides all the required facilities to 

fellow students assisting them toward a successful research project. While doing my research in 

Keleti Faculty, I had the opportunity to engage in teaching during the International Week, where I 

not only enjoyed teaching to Hungarian and other international students, but also had the 

opportunity of meeting other lectures from all over the Europe. I also participated in the Spring 

International conference.  

I would like to strongly encourage the students of European University of Tirana, to a Hungarian 

experience based on the teaching skills, teaching methods, student life and Hungarian culture. I hope 

that this programme continues for the forthcoming years, as it generates an academic added value 

for both participant institutions: European University of Tirana and Obuda University.  
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